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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone : 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax : 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher : Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Tuesday 18th December 2012 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As a Christmas treat for all their hard work this term, Year 4 will be watching a film on the last day 

of term. The film the children have selected to watch is ‘Home Alone’, this film is classified as a PG 

and therefore I need your permission to allow your child to view it. 

 

Please complete the reply slip below and bring into school before Thursday 20th December 2012.  

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

  

Miss Gilmour-Hoy             Mrs Reynolds 

Year 4 Teacher       Head Teacher            

 

 

 

 

Year 4 PG film- Friday 21st December 2012 

 

I do/ do not give _________________________________________ permission to watch the film ‘Home 

Alone’. 

 

 

Signed____________________________________________________ Date __________________ 

 


